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From: <Email address removed>

Sent: April 28, 2021 10:59:01 AM

To: Ministre / Minister (EC)

Subject: Highway 413 Environmental Assessment
Sensitivity: Normal

Dear Minister Wilkinson
I write to express my deep dismay at the plans for another superhighway, Highway 413, and to ask the Federal Government of Canada to initiate a fulsome
environmental assessment of this project.

Being the steward of Canada's Climate Change response, you must know that reaching our targets is about more than reducing greenhouse gases. It's also about
preserving habitat. It's about preserving wetlands, like the Holland Marsh, to clean our groundwater and maintain biodiversity. It's about building smarter
communities where car travel is not the primary mode of transportation.

You are in a particular position of influence to help Canada act as though environmental health is truly a priority. Please take all necessary measures to bring
about a federal environmental assessment of the area impacted by this imprudent Highway 413 proposal.

truly,
Mary McNamara
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